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Wednesday 25th March 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
I hope you are all keeping well. 
  
School is very quiet and the staff who are in school, as well as those working at home, miss everyone 
very much! 
  
I would like to share some good news stories with everyone, and so instead of my usual newsletter 
would like to share some of the great things that are going on at home, with our school community. If 
you would like to share a photo and a short caption to go with it, of something your child/children have 
been doing this week, then please send it to office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk by 12 noon on Friday. I will 
collate these and send them all out as a newsletter at the end of the day on Friday. This is not 
compulsory and you do not have to participate if you don't want to.  
  
The teachers are already underway on preparing home learning for week 2 - next week is technically 
only 3 days long as term was due to finish on Wednesday next week, so please don’t feel obliged to do 
every single activity. We understand our families have different circumstances and different access to 
technology etc and so there is no set expectation on what must be done each day, just do what you can 
to keep the children in the swing of learning, particularly reading, writing and maths! You are doing a 
great job – well done! Over the next week staff will try to contact each family individually by phone, dojo 
or email to offer some individual support. 
  
Please enjoy the sunshine whilst it lasts! 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Clare Talbot 
Headteacher 
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